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Head Teacher – Mrs A Brogden
e-mail: head@lea-st-marys.lancs.sch.uk

[image: image3.png]———
‘Loved and Inspired by Mary ....

We shine and learn as a family of God’
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April 2024
Dear Candidate

Thank you for considering a job at our loving school.

At St. Mary’s we are always polite and caring and we believe we are one big family. 

We would love someone who is friendly, kind and hardworking and makes our learning fun in different ways.

We think you would be really happy here as we are a welcoming school.

Yours Faithfully

Finney and Felicity, School Councilors.
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